Dempsey, Matthew

Sent: 25 January 2017 15:1
To: Planning

Subject: Objection against planning application: 2016/6194/P, Site Address: 49-51
Farringdon Road, London

Importance: High

Dear Sirs

I understand that my dental practice of many years (Malmin Dental) has now been asked by the landlord to move in
the basement of the building that it is in. Malmin’s has been my dental practice for nearly 10 years. | am a very
nervous patient and need to see daylight when | visit the practice. This is one of the key reasons | selected the
practice. The fact that the dental rooms have a skylight to relax me is of huge benefit. There would be absolutely no
natural daylight in the basement.

| also understand that in order to get to the basement | would have to give my details to a concierge; then get a
badge; travel down in a lift and then check in again in the basement. | am not comfortable about passing on my
details to a third party who has nothing to do with the practice. How would my data be protected? | don't think any
dental practice works like this and | am conscious of data protection. This is also a very convoluted process to just go
to the dentist! | don’'t want to be standing in a queue, pass private details to someone who has no relevance to the
practice and then sit in a basement to get treatment.

| work very close to the practice and Malmin has always been a service oriented practice that allows patients to visit
and have treatments in a very conducive environment. | would not feel comfortable being treated in a basement and
would certainly not want any advanced treatments being conducted without any natural daylight.

I would urge you to give this serious consideration as | am sure many patients will be of the same view as me. There
are no other specialist providers in the area. Malmin also work very closely with the local companies and encourage
oral cancer screening service. They are a great asset to the community and it would be an incredible shame and
disadvantage should the service suffer due to being relocated to a basement.

Many thanks
Mrs Mohammad

Rosie Mohammad
Travel Procurement Manager
for Pinsent Masons LLP
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